
  
 

 

 

 

July 15, 2024 

 

Board Memo 099-2024: NAPS LLV’s Driving Conditions During Heat Dome 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS HQ has expressed its growing concern to the USPS regarding EAS being required to ride in the back of 

LLV’s without air conditioning during the massive heat dome currently moving across the United States.  

 

NAPS has requested that all USPS activities that place EAS in hazardous and unsafe conditions be suspended.  

 

Please share this information with your membership. 

 

 

Thank you and be safe. 

 

 

NAPS Headquarters 
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